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NHS Lambeth and the Council will be carrying out a review of all Carersô 
services over the next few months.  The review will look at respite care 
services, both residential and in the home, and support services like the 
ones we provide at the Carersô Hub.  The aim of the review is to find out:  

¶ How these services benefit Carers 

¶ How Carers could use personal budgets to pay for services 

¶ What are the most important services for Carers 

¶ Whether everyone has equal access to support 

The Council needs to make savings and this review will help them to make 
decisions about how to be more efficient and where they should be directing 
their resources.  Over the coming months Council and NHS officers will be 
seeking your views through the use of questionnaires, surveys and events.  

The Carersô Hub want to help you have a voice in this review. Money needs 
to be saved but Carers need support for the work they do.  We will be an 
active force in the review to make sure you get a chance to have your views 
heard.   We will let you know when consultation events will be taking place 
and support you to be involved. One of the main events will be at our Carersô 
Forum on 29 March.   

If you have any questions about the review or would like to be involved 
please contact Bola Sowoolu on bsowoolu@lambeth.gov.uk or 020 7926 
4626, or contact the Carersô Hub at connect@carershub.org.uk or 020 
7642 0038. 

Make sure that you get your views heard  

mailto:bsowoolu@lambeth.gov.uk
mailto:connect@carershub.org.uk


Sea Charleston, ITEC Diploma Qualified - Holistic 

Massage For Relaxation & Well Being The Carers Hub 

Lambeth have made an arrangement with Sea for reduced price massage 

treatments (Thank you, Sea!) using the specially designed therapy rooms at 

the Woodlawns Centre in Streatham, exclusively for carers on our network. 

40 minute sessions are available to book on Wednesdays & Thursdays, 

between 10am to 4.30pm.  

Sessions cost £15. To secure your booking you need to pay £5 deposit in advance and £10 on the day of your 

session.  If you cannot make your session the £5 deposit is non-refundable unless you give 24 hours notice.  

Please call 020 7642 0038 to book your session. 

Towels provided, or you may bring your own. 

Call the Carers Hub Lambeth enquiry line on 020 7642 0038  

Lambeth Listens  

On Thursday, 8 December 2011, 
The Carersô Hub organised a 
consu l tat ion  event  wi th 
Councillor Jim Dickson, Cabinet 
member for Health & Wellbeing 
on the proposed budget for 
2012/2013 and how it would 
affect carers. 

The aims of the meeting were: 

¶ To raise awareness of 

carersô needs and views 

¶ To find out what the 
Council is thinking about 

the cuts it needs to make  

¶ To explore how carers can 
work together with the 
Council to achieve the best 

possible outcomes  

Counc i l lor  D ickson was 

introduced and he gave some 
background information and 
stressed two points: 

The Council is very aware of the 
contribution carers make and 
that they save the borough 
£300m/year.  This is a good 
time for this meeting as the 
Council will be starting a review 
of carersô services in January 
looking at how to re-configure 
services to help carers at a time 
when resources are being cut. 

He then went  th rough 
expenditure cuts which have 
been made and need to be 
made.  He wants to hear from 
carers what is really important 
for them.  He will try and answer 
all questions but some may 
have to be put to 
the review. 

 

The key outcomes 
and information 
gained from the 
event were - 

¶ There is to be a review of 
Carersô Services starting in 
January. 

¶ The plans for a residential 
respite centre have been 
dropped but Lambeth are 
l o o k i n g  t o  p r o v i d e 
residential respite places in 
a new sheltered housing 

scheme in collaboration with 
other boroughs. 

¶ The trend will be towards 
provision of domiciliary 
respite through personal 

budgets.  

¶ The Council is committed to 
Fix -Yourself -A-Break and 
will investigate the poor 
administration with a view 

to improving the process.  

¶ The Council will continue to 
support the Carersô Hub 

Lambeth.  

¶ The Council will improve 
performance of Every 
P o u n d  C o u n t s  b y 
investigating and applying 
Key Performance Indicators. 

¶ The Council will improve 
its impact assessments by 
looking specifically at the 
needs of carers. 

¶ The Council hopes to 
i m p r o v e  t e l e p h o n e 
communication by re-
procuring the call centre it 

uses. 

The meeting closed and those 
present gave a vote of thanks to 
Councillor Jim Dickson. 

Written by Robert Hill 
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Contact us on 020 7642 0038 or email connect@carershub.org.uk 

Social Group & Carersô Forum       
COFFEE MORNING ACTIVITIES FOR 2012 

Angela, our social group volunteer and Louise 

have been busy making plans for 2012.  We 

decided that we would run a group, which is 

open to all carers, once a month.  The group 

will be part of our coffee mornings on the last 

Wednesday of the month from 10.30am to 

12noon either at Woodlawns or Brixton.  The 

dates and locations in 2012 are: - 

¶ Wednesday 28 March 2012, Woodlawns 

¶ Wednesday 25 April 2012, Brixton 

¶ Wednesday 30 May 2012, Woodlawns 

¶ Wednesday 27 June 2012, Brixton 

¶ Wednesday 25 July 2012, Woodlawns 

¶ Wednesday 29 August 2012, Brixton 

¶ Wednesday 26 September 2012, Woodlawns 

¶ Wednesday 31 October 2012, Brixton 

¶ Wednesday 28 November 2012, Woodlawns 

You are welcome to come along for 

refreshments and a chat.  There will also be an 

opportunity to take part in an activity, for 

example, making pancakes or having a healing 

session. 

Please note that although we try and keep to 

the arrangements for the year, sometimes 

things change and it can be difficult to let you all 

know.  Please give us a call on the enquiry line 

just to confirm you are coming and to make sure 

it is still running on that day, thank you. 

THEATRE OUTINGS We will continue to go 

to the Young Vic as part of the ñtwo boroughsò 

project, which gives us free tickets for shows. 

Hamlet was the last play the group went to.  

20 carers enjoyed free tickets to see Michael 

Sheenôs performance.  Despite of, or perhaps 

because of the dark subject matter, a good 

time was had by all! 

Louise has also applied to the Mousetrap 

Project Charity and is waiting to hear about £5 

tickets to top west end shows for parent carers 

to go with their children. 

WHAT DO YOU WANT TO DO? Angela is 

sending a survey to all the carers currently on 

the social group mailing list, which is also 

a v a i l a b l e  o n  o u r  w e b s i t e  a t 

www.surveymonkey.com/s/NQQ2K7Y to find 

out what you would like to do on 2012.  Ideas 

we have been discussing are a baking club, a 

choir and a film club.  Tell us what you would 

like, we look forward to hearing from you. 

HOW DO I JOIN THE SOCIAL GROUP? To 

make sure you are kept up-to-date with what is 

happening, sign up to our social group and 

provide your email address by contacting the 

enquiry line at connect@carershub.org.uk 

We will also put details of events on our website 

events calendar. 

Put a Spring in Your Step this Month  

Come to our Spring Carers Forum dedicated 

to complementary therapies and inspirational 

activities.  It will be held at King Georgeôs 

Conference Centre, 40-46 Stockwell Road SW9 

9ES on  

Thursday 29 March, from 11 am ï 2pm 

Refreshments, workshops, lunch, information 
stalls, new ideas and activities and a chance to 
meet up with old friends and make new ones.  

Please call 020 7642 0038 or email 
connect@carershub.org.uk to let us know if you 
will be attending. 

Carers at the 

Bring & Buy on 

23 January 
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